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February 2, 2024  
 
Transmitted Electronically 
 
Barbara Nielsen   
Cyprus Amax Minerals Company 
333 North Central Ave 
Phoenix, AZ 
 

Re: Cyprus Amax Minerals Company  
 Compliance – Work Practice Plan 

Jefferson County 
0641000060 

 
Dear Ms. Nielsen: 

This letter is to inform you that on December 11, 2023, and January 12, 2024, the Ohio EPA 
Southeast District Office, Division of Air Pollution Control (DAPC) received Cyprus Amax 
Minerals Company’s site-specific Work Practice Plan and a revised Work Practice Plan 
respectively, as required by permit-to-install and operate (PTIO) P0134193, issued December 
5, 2023, for emissions units F001 (plant roadways and parking areas)  and F005 (material 
handling). After review, it has been determined that the Work Practice Plan has been 
developed in accordance with PTIO P0134193, and meets the requirements detailed in this 
permit.  

Cyprus Amax Minerals Company shall begin using the Work Practice Plan within 30 days of 
receipt of this letter.  As needs warrant, Cyprus Amax Minerals Company can modify the Work 
Practice Plan and begin using the revised Work Practice Plan once approved by the Ohio EPA.   

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.  I can be reached by phone at 
(740) 380-5233 or by email at elizabeth.herron@epa.ohio.gov.  

Sincerely, 

 
 
Elizabeth A. Herron  
Environmental Specialist 2 
Ohio EPA - Division of Air Pollution Control 
Southeast District Office 
 
EAH/kp 
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